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HI,
 
I am writing to express my concern with Labors proposed change to create the Midwest
electorate which would further reduce representation for the regions in parliament. 
 
I am currently in the Moore electorate and feel combining us into a midwest electorate will not
benefit anyone who lives within the proposed region. There is quite a difference in land uses and
demographics that combining will not help.
Muchea and surrounds are very different to coral
bay kumarina and sandstone.
 
The electoral borders continually reduce regional representation in parliament and will never
result in anything good. Basing the reviews purely on populace centers who do not know what
regional WA needs is foolhardy.
 
Regards
 
Greg Dixon
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